

Superintendent Dr. John A. Polm, Jr.

Board of Directors Connie Welch, Chair Jennifer James-Wilson Laura Tucker Nathanael O'Hara Keith White

Dear Volunteer,

Welcome to the Port Townsend School District and thank you in advance for your interest in our district's students. Please take a moment to complete the following:

- Please view and complete all Port Townsend School District volunteer application materials via the district website <u>ptschools.org</u>. Select the tabs For Families, Applications and Forms, Volunteer Application.
- Upon completion of the application, it will be essential that you schedule a meeting with the building principal of the students you hope to work with.

Upon your scheduled pre-volunteer meeting with the building principal, please

Thank you again for your interest in investing in our community's children.

Port Townsend School District Administration

Building Approval	
Principal/Athletic Coordinator Signature	Date